World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP . Telephone 0208 360 1001 G rq n g e Pa r‘ k

office@grangeparkprimary.org - www.grangeparkprimary.org

Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Monday 24th February 2025

Dear parents,
RE. Kingswood 2025

As you are aware Year 5 is going on an exciting residential trip to Kingswood, Grosvenor Hall from
22nd April-23rd April which we are really looking forward to!

To ensure we keep all our children safe, please could you complete this Google Form with your child's
medical and dietary requirements by Friday 28th February 2025.

Here is the recommended kit list to help your child be prepared for the trip and for all the fun
outdoor activities they will take part in.

As a reminder, all payments for the Kingswood trip should have been completed by Monday 3
February 2025. If you still need to make a payment, please do it through Arbor. Payments to be paid
via Arbor > Trips > Y5 Kingswood Residential trip by Friday 28 February 2025..

Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Emine Sabri
Year 5 Achievement Leader
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGbRN_AWbp534KzQ0RURnIW3pbmwwul_1wMxP6IjN9UW6rTw/viewform?usp=header
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FIO93Z-ZMuF_YEnJ0lbQTib-mSxSw1oV/view?usp=drive_link

